Apryl Gaffney London Lash Pro Atria House Spa Road Bolton BL1 4AG



The Annex, Fernhill Court, Balsall Street East, Balsall Common, CV7 7FR

E. info@lilymaefoundation.org T. 01676 535716

lilymaefoundation.org

1st April 2019

Dear Apryl

Re: The Lily Mae Foundation

On behalf of the Trustees I just wanted to say a big Thank You to all those at London Lash Pro for your recent very kind and most generous donation of £1589.50, raised from your sales in March, in support of our work with parents and families who have lost a baby to Stillbirth, Neonatal Death or to a Medical Termination.

Your superb donation will enable us to continue to provide:

- Memory Boxes and Baby Loss Support to bereaved parents.
- Counselling Support to parents and families.
- Baby Remembrance Services.
- Rainbow Baby Support Groups.
- Information and Support to midwives, student midwives and other health care professionals.
- Funding Support for research into Stillbirth and Neonatal Death.

We do hope that you will visit our website: www.lilymaefoundation.org and our Facebook page for updates on our work with parents and families and our fundraising events and activities.

We trust that you liked our recent Facebook post to recognise your tremendous support for our work with bereaved parents and families.

Thank you for choosing The Foundation as a beneficiary of your charitable giving and thank you once again for your most generous help; we really appreciate your kindness.

Very best wishes to you all

Geoff Heaps

Chair to the Trustees